
NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS

The Board of Directors of Rainbow Tourism Group Limited (“the Board) 
hereby notifies its shareholders that due to the detailed information 
required in terms of IAS29 – Financial Reporting in Hyperinflationary 
Economies, it was not able to publish the 2019 company’s third 
Quarter Interim Financial Statements by 15 November 2019, as 
required by the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Listing Requirements. 

The Board further advises that the Third Quarter Interim Financial 
Statements for the Company will be published on the Company’s 
website and the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange data portal by 15 
December 2019.
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